Blackboard Usage Policy

“All University of North Dakota courses will be required to have a corresponding
Blackboard course site. The Blackboard site shall contain, at a minimum, the
instructor contact information, the course syllabus, and the course grade book (if
applicable to that course.) Implementation of the requirement will proceed on a
schedule agreed upon by the Provost and Chief Information Officer.”

“Beginning in Fall 2011, access to all online content shall be through Blackboard.
Faculty who continue to use other learning management systems or tools will
establish access to the other system through Blackboard.”
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